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Approved by the Board of Trustees, 

September 9, 2004  
 
 Board Meeting 
 September 9, 2004 
 
 

DESIGNATE ALICE CAMPBELL ALUMNI CENTER, URBANA 
 
 
Action: Approve Designation of Alice Campbell Alumni Center, Urbana 
 
Funding: No Funding Required 
 
 

The Interim Chancellor has recommended that the building currently 

known as Alumni Center be renamed Alice Campbell Alumni Center in recognition of 

Robert and Alice Curtis Campbell’s $5.0 million dollar gift which has provided the 

anchor funds for this facility.  The center will be located adjacent to the Hallene Gateway 

Plaza, just east of the new Admissions and Records building.  The building, which will 

become the corporate offices for the Alumni Association, is designed to complement the 

brick-and-limestone Georgian architecture that predominates on the Urbana campus.  The 

three-story building will comprise 54,000 square feet, with a reception gallery, library, 

conference rooms, lounges, administrative offices, and a patio for outdoor activities. 

It is fitting that the new facility now known as Alumni Center be renamed 

Alice Campbell Alumni Center in recognition of Robert and Alice Campbell’s many 

contributions to the University as well as their generous support of the University of 

Illinois Alumni Association. 

The board action recommended in this item complies in all material 

respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, 
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The General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and Board of 

Trustees policies and directives. 

The Vice President for Academic Affairs concurs. 

The President of the University recommends approval. 

 


